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Dear Director, 
 
Greyhounds are a gentle, graceful and loving breed. 
 
They deserve respect and the right to live free from abuse, fear, outrageous expectations and 
pain. 
 
Currently the greyhound racing industry denies greyhounds of these rights and what for? Money. 
 
Give these amazing creatures a quality of life that is not based on how fast they are or how much 
money they make, instead allow them freedom and compassion. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kath mcauliffe 
 


